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04/11/2022 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

RGS Predicted Grades Policy for university entry 2024 

 

Last week all students present in Year 12 went through our Predicted Grades Policy.  I am attaching a copy of the 

document which they were all sent via the Form notices and which they will also receive as a copy of this letter. 

We consider this to be their official notification of this policy and process. 

 

If your son was not in school last week, please could you ask him to read the document so that he is familiar with 

what needs to be done over the course of Year 12 and into Year 13. 

 

It is also important that he has noted all the deadlines as indicated as the time pressure at application submission 

is very tight. We cannot guarantee that for anyone who misses a deadline (which is when their applications have 

to be submitted to the RGS part of UCAS) we will be able to meet the external deadline.  It takes approximately 

three- four weeks to process an application which can become even longer at the busiest times and when 

applications have to be returned for errors that have been made by the student. 

 

This is also an opportune moment to remind your son through you that entry to university is as much dependent 

on what happens outside the classroom as inside, so wide reading beyond the specification, attending lectures 

virtually or in person, developing life skills through co-curricular involvement, work experience, achieving the RGS 

360 Award are just some of the things he could and should be involved in this year. 

 

With thanks and kind regards, 

 

Steve Noyes 

Director of sixth Form 

 

 


